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COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ted Strike for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport:- 
  
“There are a lot of angry and concerned parents in the borough over the new rules 
for “paid for seats” on school buses following SBC’s new interpretation of the PSVA 
regs 2000. Can you advise me how SBC intend to ensure the 90 or so children, 
including approximately 30 from Ingleby Barwick are safe on their journeys to and 
from school.”  
 


